
New 
Queens 
bus  
service 
starts 
summer 
2025

Stay 
connected
Visit mta.info/queensbus  
for additional information.

•  Learn about changes  
to your bus route

• Test out your new trip
• Explore new travel options

Need help?  
For live customer support, chat  
with us in the MTA app or call 511.

Sign up for service alerts  
to get real-time information  
for your bus route at  
mta.info/notify.



What’s  
happening?
Queens is getting  
a new bus network  
this summer. 
Riders will benefit from:

Increased all-day frequent service 

Additional overnight service 

  New and improved connections 
across Queens

What’s  
changing?
Your bus stop may change.
We’re adding, relocating, and  
removing hundreds of stops to  
make your ride faster, more 
reliable, and more connected.

Your route may change.
We’re rerouting some routes for 
faster and more direct service. 
And some routes are getting  
new numbers.

You may see new routes in  
your area.
We’re expanding the network  
with new and extended routes  
in more areas.
 
New Rush routes get you to the 
subway faster.
Newly designed routes make local 
stops far from the subway, with 
limited stops on major streets and 
near hubs.

Dates to  
remember
Routes change in two phases on  

June 29 and August 31.  
Visit mta.info/queensbus to learn 
when your routes will change.


